
 ●  ● 603

 









  
   






   project’s
 












   




 

 

September 6, 2016 

 

Connecticut Siting Council       Tower Engineering Professionals 
Ten Franklin Square 3703 Junction Boulevard 

New Britain, CT 06051 Raleigh, NC 27603 

(860) 827-2935 (919) 661-6351 

     

    

 

Subject: Construction Compliance Letter 

 

Designations: Crown BU Number: 828257 

 Crown Site Name: Stonington 

 

Engineering Firm Designation: TEP Project Number: 61185.36697 

 

Site Data: 82 Mechanic Street 

 Pawcatuck, New London County, CT 06379  

 Latitude N 41° 22' 18.91”, Longitude W 71° 49' 58.01” 

 150 Foot – Monopole Tower 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Tower Engineering Professionals (TEP) is pleased to submit this “Construction Compliance Letter” to the 

Connecticut Siting Council for the modification/reinforcement to the subject structure.  The purpose of this letter is to 

confirm that all required final reports have been received, reviewed, and accepted as complete by TEP.  The 

modifications were installed as designed (with approved changes) in the modification drawings by Paul J. Ford & 

Company, dated September 3, 2015.  For more details, see the Modification Inspection Report by TEP, dated May 23, 

2016. 

  

All observations were performed after the construction was complete. Tower Engineering Professionals, Inc. was not 

present during the construction phase.  The onsite Modification Inspection was performed by Reed Stelton, E.I., of 

Tower Engineering Professionals, Inc during the May 10, 2016 site visit. 

We at Tower Engineering Professionals, Inc. appreciate the opportunity of providing our continuing professional 

services to you.  If you have any questions or need further assistance on this or any other projects please give us a call. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tower Engineering Professionals, Inc. (TEP) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kevin Arnett, P.E., C.W.I. 

 


